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As we move into the always busy summer term, we just wanted to make sure you
are aware of all of the upcoming events. If you scroll down to the final page of this
newsletter, you will see a comprehensive list, including the dates and times of
each Sports Day, the Summer Fair and our Year 6 leavers’ events. You will also see
that on the Monday of the last week of term, you will have the opportunity to come
into your child’s classroom after school and see the wonderful work they have
completed this year. Class Teachers will be on hand to answer any questions you
may have about your child’s learning and their written report, which you will have
received beforehand. 
Please continue to check the weekly newsletter for further updates and you will
receive direct communication from the Class Teachers with information about any
educational visits. 

WELL DONE YEAR 6!
A special mention must go to the Year 6 children who completed their SATs in
admirable fashion last week. They dealt with them in exactly the right way, and we
all felt very proud of them for trying their best and for displaying such mature,
positive attitudes. 



CARS & TRAFFIC OUTSIDE SCHOOL
Please can we once again remind all parents/carers to support us in managing the
traffic outside of school for the children’s safety and out of respect for our
neighbours? If you are at all able to do so, please consider active travel (by foot,
bicycle or scooter) and if you have no alternative but to bring the car, use the park
and stride car park and do not drive up Church Road to the front of the school.
Only Blue Badge holders can use the disabled parking bays and Traffic
Enforcement Officers will continue to attend school unannounced. 

We also continue to receive complaints about cars idling outside of school with
their engines running - this is bad for the environment and the children’s health!

As part of their Art and Design learning this term, Reception and Key Stage 1
enjoyed workshops with Rory McCann, creating some beautiful animal and flower
paintings while learning about colour mixing and painting techniques. Thank you
Rory! 

CURRICULUM



UPCOMING EVENTS

TERM DATES 2024/2025

The full calendar of events, which is updated throughout the year, is available on
our school website. 

TERM DATES 2025/2026

PD Day (School & Nursery closed to all pupils) - Friday 23  Mayrd

May Half Term break - Week beginning Monday 26  Mayth

Father’s Day Breakfast - Friday 13  Juneth

Family Bingo Night and Picnic on the Field - Thursday 19  June at 4.30pmth

Class Photographs - Wednesday 25  Juneth

Parent/Carer Meeting for the New Reception 2025 Intake - Thursday 26  June at 9.00amth

Move Up Morning - Tuesday 1  Julyst

Summer Fair - Tuesday 1  July at 3.30pmst

Year 3 & 4 Sports Afternoon - Wednesday 2  July at 1.15pmnd

Nursery & Reception Sports Morning - Thursday 3  July at 9.15amrd

Year 1 & 2 Sports Afternoon - Monday 7  July at 1.15pmth

Year 5 & 6 Sports Afternoon - Tuesday 8  July at 1.15pmth

Parent/Carer Drop-in - Monday 15  July 3.30 - 5.30pmth

Nursery Graduation - Wednesday 16  July at 2.15pm (in the Nursery)th

Year 6 Leavers’ Party - Thursday 17  July 4.30 - 6.30pmth

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly - Friday 18  July at 9.00amth

PD Day (School & Nursery closed to all pupils) - Monday 21  Julyst

https://www.meolebraceceprimary.co.uk/events

